
Minutes from the NPA Board Meeting 
May 28, 2008 

 
I.  All members present, Hank absent.  Also present, Barbara Moore, guest and 
Neighborhood Liaison for College Station 
 
II.  Barbara Moore discussed benefits of being a member:  
 

• Seminar Suppers-every month at College Station Conference Center on George 
Bush Drive.  Next one:  June 9 at 6:00. 

• Talking to other groups/neighborhoods 
• Beautification projects/entrances—Money for these available (October 1 is the 

deadline for submitting an application for the Gateway Grant Program) We all 
agreed this is something we should apply for. 

• Mosquito Abatement Program 
• Database of all associations in CS—about 50 
• Information about upcoming projects that affect neighborhoods 
• Code issues and “navigation” of city services 
• Officer training for associations 
• Neighborhood Relations Committee 
 
Jim asked about enforcement of problems, trash, etc. 
Greenways Manager:  Vanessa Garza vgarza@cstx.gov 
Mark McDauliffe—Land agent for city 
Sewage—David Coleman—Water Services Coordinator 
 

III.  Old Business 
• Pam Rosynek spoke about fence issue and the clearing that has been done.  Who 

do we talk to?  Glen will discuss with Phyllis the clearing of the fence area. 
• Placards for cars entering park?  We haven’t received anything.  Dave will ask 

Hank about these.   
• Discussed management company and performance. 
• Discussed spillway issue. 
 

IV.  Approval of minutes from April—Harvey motioned and Glen seconded, carried 
 
V.  Committee Reports 

• Front Entrance—passed out design ideas, Dave discussed that now the ideas 
would go to landscape architects 

• ACC—no report 
 
VI.  Other business 

• Need to mow 
• Lake items—discussed the possibility of a pavilion at park—will continue talking 

about this.    
 
Set next meeting time and place:  June 19 at Harvey’s house –4713 Nantucket Dr. 
 
VII.  Adjourned 


